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{J. H. MedioalSchool ·- Howell) 

Baltimore, April 17th, 1901. 
Dear Howell: 

May 14th would not suit me, as I have to leave for Chicago at Midday. 
I do not think May 13th is a Medical Society night. If it is not that date 
would suit me. I think that they ought not to be given at the Assembly 
Rpom of the Hospital, but over in the Medical School, and I think if a little 
circul§r could be issued it might be well to invite a number of the men in the 
profession throughout the city. 

@incerely yours, 
Wm Osler 


